Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: Dennis Dettloff; Walter Sprague
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000219, 449 Hegenberger Road, Oakland

Dear Mr. Dettloff and Mr. Sprague,

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) concurs that the FS/CAP due date for the subject site should be
postponed until after our meeting . We would like to schedule the meeting on September 13, 2013 from 9 to 11 AM at
ACEH’s office in Alameda. We look forward to discussing the project and developing an efficient path to closure for the
site.

Thank you,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Dennis Dettloff [mailto:Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2013 3:39 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000219, 449 Hegenberger Road, Oakland
Importance: High

Mr. Nowell:

Currently Ms. Dilan Roe, and Mr. Walter Sprague/PC&F have tentatively scheduled a meeting in your office on
September 9, 2013 to discuss the above referenced site and another site in Oakland. In your last letter, dated June 21,
2013 for the above referenced location, you requested that a FS/CAP be prepared and submitted to your office by
Friday, August 23, 2013. Due to the timing of the pending meeting, Antea Group would like to request an extension for
the submittal of the FS/CAP. We would like to discuss the sites issues with you and then approximately two weeks
subsequent to this meeting, submit the FS/CAP for your consideration. Please let me know if this is acceptable to you.

Regards,
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.|Senior Project Manager| Antea Group
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